
 
 

Memorandum 
 

Date:  November 5, 2024 
 
To:  Board of Directors of the Pendleton School District 16R 
 
From:  Michelle Jones, Director of Business Services 
 
Subject: Board Policy DDB – Native American Impact Aid Funds 
 
Background:  In order to maintain compliance with District policy and Section 7004 of the Federal Impact Aid 
Program, the School Board must review and approve Policy DDB – Native American Impact Aid Funds annually.  
The policy was last approved/adopted by the Board on November 13, 2023. 
 
Proposal:  Staff are presenting proposed revised policies for Board review. 
 
Recommendation:  Please review the attached policies and provide input prior to the second reading at a 
future board meeting. 


